2/13/25
Good morning Broad Street families,
     For your child's folder this week, we have the following information:​​​​​​​​
· Our February breakfast/lunch menus are available on our district website. Please be sure to place your orders. Orders can be made daily, weekly or monthly. 
· On February 14th the Greenwich Township School District will host an American Red Cross Blood Drive. Attached you will find a flyer with more information. 
· Mark your calendars! The next PTO General Membership meeting is on Wednesday, February 19th at 7:00pm at Broad & Maple event venue in Gibbstown. We will be planning upcoming events through the end of the year. We hope to see you there! 
 
· Attached you will find a flyer for the Greenwich Township 4th Annual Bunny Run on April 19th. Further information can be found on the flyer.
​
· FINAL CALL TO ORDER A YEARBOOK!!  
· Order Details: Cost: Starts at $18.  You can add additional products which will increase the price.  Order Deadline: March 21, 2025. How to Order: Follow the steps on the attached flyer. If you have any questions, please reach out to Crystal Fried at cfried@gtsdk8.us.  

Just a reminder that you can always find forms, policies and the latest information under the E-Folder tab at the following link:  Efolder - Broad Street Elementary School (gtsdk8.us) Access to previous E-Folder messages can be found at Thursday E-Folder Archives - Broad Street Elementary School (gtsdk8.us)


